
NEOkla Club Meeting   January 10, 2023 
 
Board members present were Jeff Maize – RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Jason Baney – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, George Walker, and 
Wes Wood.  The minutes of the December meeting and the treasurer’s report were 
approved as presented. 
 
Autocross Report – Pax Rolfe: The first event will be on March 5th at the 
fairgrounds.in Tulsa.  The rest of the events will be in Muskogee at Davis Field. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: The Super Tour will be held on April 22-23 at Hallett.  
Check the MIDIV website for the dates at the rest of the tracks. 
 
Rally Cross – Jason Baney:  10 events are scheduled beginning February 5.  Check 
online for the full schedule. 
 
Reminder:  NEOkla will pay the registration fee for any member attending.  When you 
register just indicate skip payment.  The registrar knows that the region will write a 
check for everyone.  You can make your room registration online when you register 
through a link on MSR.  The deadline for the special rate is February 2.  
 
The annual Awards Party will be held on January 28th at Burnco.  Register at 
Motorsportreg.com by January 23. 
 
The SCCA National Virtual Convention begins on January 19.  There is no charge, but 
you must register to attend the sessions or to access them later. 
 
Mike Halley announced that he been appointed to the SCCA Hall of Fame Committee. 
 
There will be no regular club meeting in February.  The next meeting will be on March 
14th. 
 
Meeting Adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 


